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From: Bridget Sinneway [Sinneway@triadusainc.com]
Sent: Thursday, July 22, 2010 1:45 PM
To: EP, RegComments
Subject: Amend state regulations for casing and cementing walls - Public Participation

I think it's very important to have regulations in place to keep our ground water safe. I know there will be great benefits
to the Marcellus Shale wells, but if it's at a cost of making people in PA sick, it's not worth a dime. I did receive a call
from the Clean Water Protection people last week and I support the fact that we need to protect our water and we have
the right to make sure things are being regulated properly.

Thank you,

Bridget Sinneway
619 Kenilworth Drive ^
Pittsburgh, PA 15228 H
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